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Dear Parent/guardian, 
 
We are pleased to confirm that we are satisfied you / your child has a good chance of gaining 
promotion at the next grading on:  
 
Sunday ……………………………, at the Sports Hall, Farrington’s School, BR7 6LR, from 1-5pm.  
 
Please note: 
 

• The best access to the Sports Hall is via the Old Perry Street entrance. Turn left immediately 
after entering the school gates and the Sports Hall is directly ahead. 

• Students should arrive between 12.30pm - 12.45pm, to begin at 1pm sharp.  

• If the student is below year 7, a parent or guardian over the age of 18 must stay for the 
duration and must accompany the student to the toilet. 

• Students should bring a jumper/sweatshirt, non-fizzy drink and some snacks but no nuts 
please. Drink can be consumed in the hall, but food can only be consumed in the foyer area 
at the back of the hall during the scheduled break. 

• Students should wear their full taekwondo suit and belt. The club badge should be sewn onto 
the left-hand side of the top (over the heart).  

• Students must bring their A5 Handbook (folder) and ensure that the annual Declaration has 
been signed, otherwise they will not be permitted to grade. 

• If a student has to spar (orange belts and above), they must bring their full sparring kit, 
including head guard and mouth guard, both of which are mandatory.  

• The finishing time may be earlier or later than 5pm, dependent upon the numbers grading. 
 
Many thanks for your cooperation. 
 
CTF 


